
THE BICYCLE ALLIANCE OF MINNESOTA invites you to...  

Walk! Bike! Fun! Training 

Wednesday, April 29, 2015 

McGregor High School

 148 South 2nd St, McGregor, MN

Many communities and schools are joining in the movement for more walking and biking as 
a part of active transportation. To support this movement, the Bicycle Alliance announces 
the new Minnesota Walk! Bike! Fun! Pedestrian and Bicycle Safety Curriculum.   

Walk! Bike! Fun! is written to encourage more children to 
walk or bike to school and throughout the community by 
providing schools with tools to teach safe walking and 
biking. This curriculum is designed for physical education, 
health teachers and other educators to use to engage 
students in a thoughtful, fun and interactive program to 
learn safety tips and skills that will last them a lifetime. 

April 29, 2015, BikeMN will hold a “by invitation only” 
training to prepare educators for implementing this exciting 
new curriculum.  This free training is being held from 7:45 – 
4:00 with lunch provided.  Educators will receive 7 CEUs and 
the curriculum. In addition, there may be some scholarships 
for reimbursement for substitute teacher pay. 

TO REGISTER, go to:  https://www.eventbrite.com/e/walk-bike-fun-mcgregor-tickets-15559449733

QUESTIONS, please contact:
Lisa Kruse, Community Education Coordinator, 218-768-2111 x233
Michelle Breidenbach, BikeMN SRTS Education Coordinator, 507-430-2280

Our Mission 

To provide leadership and a unified voice for bicycle education, advocacy and efforts to 
make Minnesota more bicycle friendly so that more people will ride bicycles more often. 

Our Vision 

Minnesota is a state where bicycling is a safe, easy, fun and cool choice for everyone. 
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